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Hi Philip

As there is no additional impacts in terms of enlarged footprint, etc, we have no comments.

On Fri, 24 Aug 2018 at 14:33, Philip Nevill <Philip.Nevill@planning.nsw.gov.au> wrote:

Good afternoon,

Liddell Coal Mine (DA 305-11-01)

Modification 7

 

Liddell Coal Operations Pty Ltd (Liddell) has submitted a modification application for
Liddell Coal Mine (DA 305-11-01). The site is located 25 kilometres north-west of
Singleton in the Singleton Council and Muswellbrook Shire Council local government
areas.

 

The proposed modification involves:

minor adjustment to the consent boundary to facilitate rehabilitation works in the
historic Mountain Block mining area;
disturbance of approximately 1 hectare of remnant vegetation within the Mountain
Block offset area; and
minor administrative changes.

The proposal will be placed on public exhibition from Thursday 30 August 2018 until
Thursday 13 September 2018. You are invited to comment on the proposed
modification by close of business on Thursday 13 September 2018.

 

The Environmental Assessment is available on the Departments website, using the link
below:

http://www.majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view_job&job_id=9147

 

A copy of the Departments exhibition notice is also attached for your information. For
further information, please contact me on the details below.
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Kind Regards,

 

Philip Nevill

Environmental Assessment Officer

Resource Assessments | Planning Services

320 Pitt Street | GPO Box 39 | Sydney NSW 2001 
T 02 82751036  E philip.nevill@planning.nsw.gov.au

 

 

 

    Subscribe to our newsletter  

 

-- 

Regards

 

Simon

 

Simon Francis I Senior Policy Officer - Cabinet and Legislation Services

NSW Department of Industry I Lands & Water I Strategy and Policy

E:   landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient,
please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily
the views of their organisation.
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